Monday 20 September 2021
Covid-19 Update
Thank you for your support ensuring that your child has a face covering to wear on the corridors and internal social spaces, unless exempt.
Due to an increase in Covid-19 cases, we are carrying out lateral flow tests for some year groups this week in college. If you have not given permission for your child to participate in the on-site lateral flow tests and you would like them to, please fill in the permission form below. This should be returned to the Headteachers office and then your child will be included in any testing that we do on-site. If you have already given permission you do not need to fill in this form again.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For those students who are not part of the on-site testing, if they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive they will come home with a yellow letter strongly encouraging them to have a PCR test.
Mrs Cryer

